
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope you enjoy the bumper newsletter edition this month which celebrates the many things 
we have achieved as an academy. We were really proud to see the number of wonderful things 
that students have been involved in. Unfortunately it went to press too late for us to share any 
photos of this week's sports day and the wonderful awards event at Hull Minster, but we will 
share those with you in September. 
 
We hope that you and your family have a wonderful summer but before we get to that, we have 
some expectations that we want to highlight to you ready for September when we return as 
Liberty Academy. As you know, our name and uniform is changing and with that means a 
change in expectations. 
 
Uniform and Equipment expectations (please see table below for more details) 

● Black shoes or trainers (no canvas, crocs, sandals, mules, sling backs, knee length 
boots, UGG boots or baseball shoes) 

● Black classic school trousers (no leggings, denim or jogging bottoms) or knee length 
non-clingy black skirt 

● Black socks or black opaque tights 
● Black Liberty Logo sweatshirt 
● White collared polo shirt 
● Y8-11 can continue wearing their ASA blazer/jumper/shirt/tie for this year only, if 

wished 
 
Equipment 

● Black bag (big enough to hold pencil case, phones, outside clothing and planner) 
● Pencil case - pen, pencil, ruler, rubber and calculator 
● PE kit - Plain black PE shorts/jogging bottoms/sports leggings and a plain white t-shirt (students 

can continue to wear their original PE kit if wanted) 
 
Banned items in school 

● False nails 
● Mobile phones (must be out of sight, or will be confiscated) 
● Fashion jackets (including leather, faux leather or brightly coloured) 
● Jewellery and facial piercings (except a single stud in each ear lobe) 
● Crocs and any non-black item of footwear 

 
Please be aware that students with banned items will have them confiscated for the day and a 
phone call home for you to collect. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
First day back arrangements 
Students are due back in the academy on Tuesday 2nd September 2025. This will be staggered: 
 
Year 7   08:40am 
Year 11   10:15am 
Year 8, 9 and 10  11.20am (with tutor time starting at 11.30am) 
 
All students will begin their day with their tutor, where they will be issued with their new 
timetables and a planner. 
 
We will send out another reminder letter closer to our return date, but in the meantime, we hope 
you have a wonderful summer and look forward to seeing everyone on their return in 
September. 
 
Best wishes as ever, 

 
Mrs L Beasley 
Principal 
 
 
Key dates for your diary: 
 
4th September  Y11 parents/carers Information Evening (6pm) 
8th - 12th September Y7 CATS assessments throughout the week 
9th September  Y10 parents/carers Information Evening (6pm) 
10th September Y7, 9 and 11 School Photographs 
16th September Y7 parents/carers Welcome Evening (4.30-6.30pm) - workshops/meet tutor 
25th September Parent Council meeting (4-5pm) 
2nd October  Y5 & 6 Open Evening 
8th October  Y11 parents/carers revision workshops (6pm) 
 

 


